GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KOHIMA COLLEGE
KOHIMA: NAGALAND
NO.KCK/NOTICE2010/ 46752 Dated: Kohima, the 14® August, 2025

NOTICE

It is hereby notified to all concerned that the college shall remain closed on
15/08/2025 (Friday) and 16/08/2025 (Saturday) on account of Independence Day
and Janmashtami respectively.

Further, in pursuance of the Deputy Commissioner’s Circular
No.DCK/ESTT/ID/22/2015-19/2461 dated Kohima the 13" August 2025 and the
Home Department, GoN Addendum No.SAB-21/9/88 dated the 5% August 2025,
it is hereby notified to all the Teaching and Non-Teaching stafis to compulsorily
attend the Independence Day celebrations at the Nagaland Civil Secretariat Plaza
on 15/08/2025.

(DR. VITSOSIE VUPRU)
Principal
Kohima College, Kohima



